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Parents: 

 

I’m writing with a brief update on the steps the District has taken during this bizarre heat wave. 

 

The heat issue was thoroughly reviewed starting last week with the onset of higher-than-average 

temperatures. Elementary students were kept indoors for afternoon recesses at the end of the last 

week as a precaution. 

  

Again last night, all of our air conditioning units were checked to make sure they were working 

properly. The units were turned up to normal operating standards last night to ensure that 

buildings were at proper temperatures this morning. We continue to monitor all units hourly. 

 

Elementary students will be inside for recesses today and tomorrow. All classes will be conducted 

inside this afternoon as well. We will be making a decision on afternoon practices and evening 

events later today. Proper hydration is also being encouraged throughout our district. 

  

Many area districts are closing early due to faltering air conditioning units or no air conditioning 

in their buildings. We are appreciative of the efforts of our maintenance department and very 

fortunate to have properly functioning air conditioning in all our buildings; however, we will 

monitor the systems and adjust our future schedule if warranted.  

      

     For student safety and success, 

 

 

 

 

     Randall J. Fleenor 

     Superintendent 
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